

Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Guttersen Mining Resource-Upcoming Decision Date

Sydney Connor <Sydney@lewicki.biz>
To: "Girardi - DNR, Chris" <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Fri, Jul 11, 2025 at 4:26 PM

Chris,

Can we please get a 30 day extension. I am waiting on our client to review before I submit the response.

Sydney Connor

Lewicki & Associates

sydney@lewicki.biz

(719) 323-9867

From: Girardi - DNR, Chris < chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 1:35 PM

To: Sydney Connor < Sydney@lewicki.biz>

Subject: Re: Guttersen Mining Resource- Upcoming Decision Date

Hello Sydney,

I'm sorry for the delay, let's circle back on this application. The powerlines are all good. Go ahead and submit the Adequacy Review Response, but also request an extension of the current decision date of July 14. Maybe just request another 30 days.

Thanks and great weekend!

Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist



[Quoted text hidden] [Quoted text hidden]